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Here is what is happening this Summer at the Park!

To all our Summer Volunteers,  !
“I	
  thank	
  my	
  God	
  every	
  1me	
  I	
  
remember	
  you.	
  In	
  all	
  my	
  

prayers	
  for	
  all	
  of	
  you,	
  I	
  always	
  
pray	
  with	
  joy	
  because	
  of	
  your	
  
partnership	
  in	
  the	
  gospel	
  

from	
  the	
  first	
  day	
  un1l	
  now,”	
  	
  

Philippians	
  1:3-­‐5	
  

!

HERE ARE SOME PICTURES FROM OUR SUMMER. 



Our  
Wednesday 

Night 
Schedule 
returns 

September 3!
!

Our  
Sunday Night 

Schedule 
returns 

September 7!
!

Check out the 
details on the 

attached 
schedule.!

PARK-IT  
In Pfafftown!

5-10 PM!
@ Blinks!!
August 16!

 PROMOTION SUNDAY/ 
SERVICE OF AFFIRMATION 

August 24

It is time to kickoff the new year and we want YOU to be a part of 
it all. So we have a special event for the entire family. This will be a 
Sunday of celebration, class promotion, and worship! All 
preschool, children, and youth families are invited to be a part. We 
will enjoy a special celebration during the Sunday School hour 
including breakfast. Come for either worship service (9 or 11 am) 
and stay for the kickoff celebration!


!!!Let’s 
prepare for a 

great new 
school year!

PRAYER PARTNER MINISTRY 

Set to begin August 24

A powerful part of what we do at College Park is our prayer 
partner ministry.  Every child, youth, and college student in our 
church is partnered with an adult who prays for them on a regular 
basis throughout the year. With the new school year about to 
begin, we will be reshuffling our prayer partners. At the end of the 
Service of Affirmation on August 24, every student in our church 
will have an envelope available to be picked up by our adult 
church members. All we ask of our adults is to keep these 
students in their ongoing prayers as well as communicate with 
them on a periodic basis. This is a simple task that has eternal 
impact. Please pray about being part of this invaluable ministry. 
!

PLEASE NOTE: If you wish to continue with your current prayer 
partner for the coming school year, please let Jeff know by 


Wednesday, August 20. 



